
The Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) process is designed to consider various generation 
resource scenarios that can be used to serve AES Indiana customers. As part of the IRP 
process, AES Indiana evaluated all aspects of our generation with key stakeholders to 
understand what the next phase of AES Indiana’s generation could look like and to ensure 
the most cost-effective options for our customers. 

Every three years, AES Indiana submits an Integrated Resource Plan to the Indiana 
Utility Regulatory Commission (IURC) that identifies a forward-looking 20-year portfolio 
of generation that provides safe, reliable, and affordable electric service to our more 
than 512,000 customers that considers potential risks and key stakeholder input.
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About AES Indiana
3,634 Total MW of Generation

Harding Street Station, Georgetown 
Station, Solar REP Projects – 1,208 MW

Eagle Valley Generating Station –
671 MW

*Lakefield Wind Park PPA – 200 MW
(in MN, not pictured)

Hoosier Wind Park PPA – 100 MW

Hardy Hills – 195 MW Solar COD 2023

Petersburg Energy Center – 250MW Solar + 
45MW 4-hour BESS COD 2024

Petersburg Generating Station – 1,455 MW

• • 500,000+ regulated 
customers

• • 3,634 MW of 
generation

• • 528 square miles

• • 8 counties in Indiana

Visit https://www.aesindiana.com/integrated-resource-plan for more details.



2022 Integrated  
Resource Plan (IRP)

2022 IRP Timeline 

Public Advisory Meeting Topics

The 2022 IRP process began in 2021 and culminated in the Fall of 2022 with AES 
Indiana’s 20-year outlook (Preferred Resource Portfolio) and short-term action plan. 
AES Indiana held five public advisory meetings during this time to provide stakeholders 
the opportunity to engage and provide input into the process.

Visit https://www.aesindiana.com/integrated-resource-plan for more details.


